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                                            24th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year Sports Day will be taking place on Friday 2nd July 2021 and will have an 
Olympic theme due to the Olympics being held this summer. Each class has been 
allocated a different country to represent and they are invited to wear a colour of 
that country’s flag, if they wish to do so. If your child does not have a t-shirt of that 
colour, please do not buy anything specially for the event. They can wear their 
normal school PE kit. Please find below the country that your child’s class will be 
representing: 
 

Class Country Main colour to wear 

Maple Italy Green 

Rowan England White 

Cedar Germany Black 

Sycamore China Red 

Elder Australia Blue 

Hazel  Sweden Yellow 
 
 
Children can come into school on 2nd July wearing their Sports Day clothing. They will 
also need a labelled hat and water bottle.  
 
School staff will be taking lots of photos of the children taking part and will be 
sharing these with you via Tapestry and Class Dojo. We appreciate this is not the 
same as watching in person but due to the current Covid situation and the risk 
assessments we have in place, it is the safest thing to do.  
 
We would like to thank the PTA for providing the children with ice lollies to have at 
the end of Sports Day to celebrate their sporting success.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Hutchings and Miss Jacobs  
PE Leads  
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